
KIRK SESSION Meeting Tuesday 14th September at 
7:30pm in the church. 
ADVANCE NOTICE:  FINANCE SUBCOMMITTEE 
Meeting, Tuesday 21st September at 7:45pm. 
ADVANCE NOTICE: CONGREGATOINAL COMMITTEE 
Meeting, Tuesday 21st September at 8pm. 

LIFE GROUPS will be resuming shortly - these are a 
great way to 'go deeper' in your faith, whilst getting to 
know folk better in the congregation!  Please speak to 
David Johnston for further details (07816 018585) 

12th September 2021 

Sunday 12th September 2021 
10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick 
-  live streamed 
12noon Rev Reuben McCormick  
-  in person only 
6pm Rev Reuben McCormick 
- in person only 
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Current restrictions outline that when you are 
attending church services you need to: 
 Wear a face covering unless you are exempt 
 Keep 1 metre distance from anyone not in your 

bubble  
 Provide contact details for track and trace purposes. 
Please do not attend if you are displaying any Covid 
symptoms. 
 
SEPTEMBER SERVICES: If you have not been attending 
church services but would like to, please get in touch 
with your elder or email 
iwanttocometochurch@glengormley.org  If you don’t 
have email, call and leave a message at the church 
office 02890848774 - and we will get back to you.  
 

 
SUNDAY EVENING SERVICES: There is no need to book 
a seat at this evening service. Please come into the 
church via the main church door where you will be 
asked to give your name and contact details before 
being seating. We will be operating our one way 
system in reverse.  
 

Organisation Notices 

Discipleship Events 

Leadership Notices 

Services 

Worship Services  

Sunday 19th September 2021 
10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick 
-  live streamed 
12noon Rev Reuben McCormick  
-  in person only 
 

https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 



Sunday 12 September  

Thank God for those who lead worship - preparing the 
building, preaching, providing accompaniment for 
praise and providing technological input. Pray for 
continued passion and perseverance.  

Monday 13 September  

On top of the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic, monsoon 
season has brought considerable flooding to the Terai 
region of Nepal. Pray for the team and local partner 
organisations as they coordinate with local and district-
level stakeholders to support food relief to the 
neediest.  

Tuesday 14 September  

Pray for Cheryl Meban in her role as chaplain in the 
Ulster University campuses at Belfast and Jordanstown, 
particularly as students prepare for a new term. Pray 
for those students who will be starting their first year 
of university, that they will adjust well to university life.  

Wednesday 15 September  

Pray for our partners in Latvia, the Evangelical 
Reformed Church of Latvia and the Baltic Reformed 
Theological Seminary. Pray for their work and witness 
through the restrictions caused by the Covid-19 
pandemic.  

Thursday 16 September  

Chaplaincy ministry returned to Woodlands Juvenile 
Justice in an in-person format at the start of August 
and chaplains are delighted to be back with the staff 
and young people. Please pray for their ongoing 
outreach and support work.  

Friday 17 September  

As the new school year begins, pray for children and 
young people who are experiencing bullying, for 
strength not to give in and to always tell a trusted 
adult. Pray especially for those targeted by bullies 
online.  

Today a special event takes place at Union Theological 
College marking the role it played in hosting the first NI 
Parliament 100 years ago. Pray that those who attend 
and watch online would have an opportunity to reflect 
on our shared past and also be enabled to look forward 
with Christian hope to a shared future across these 
islands.  

Saturday 18 September  

Pray for the Clerk, Deputy Clerk and all the staff in the 
General Secretary’s Department as they make final 
preparations for the General Assembly. Pray especially 
that there will be time for the necessary precautions in 
what is a very busy autumn period in church life.  

 

Our new Children’s Ministry starts this morning. 
Children of primary school age will come to the 
10:30am service with their families and leave to go to 
the McKinley after the first song along with GLOW 
leaders. Parents will be asked to collect their children 
from the McKinley Hall at the end of the service. 

Thank you to everyone for your 
generous contributions to the 
Presbyterian Children’s Society.  

The amount raised was £1,684.87 and has been sent to 
the Society.  This will make a real difference to 
Presbyterian children and their families who are living 
in difficult or traumatic circumstances.  Your continued 
support, both prayerfully and financially, is much 
appreciated.  

It is with regret that we announce the death of  
of Mrs Olive Flaherty, Ashwood Nursing Home on 
Monday 6th September 2021. We extend sympathy to  
her sons, John and Tim and the family circle. 

Church Notices  

Prayer Diary 

With Regret 

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS:  Any announcements need to be with 
the office by 12 noon on Thursdays. Email office@glengormley.org 

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the 
office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

MINISTER: Rev Reuben McCormick 

Tel: 07548605525   

Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore 

Tel: 028 9034 2832 

 

CHURCH VISITOR: Mr Jim Lyttle 

Tel: 028 9086 4158  


